

Dear Anthony,

Norman Arts Council requests the use of the reserve from the Hotel/Motel Tax fund in the amount of \$50,000. These funds are to be used for the Art Center Feasibility study, to look into the possibility of a permanent home for the NAC as well as a facility for smaller arts organizations in our community. Carefully evaluating our communities' needs will provide a firm platform for the future of the arts and expansion in economic growth.

After researching costs, the project's scope may vary greatly depending upon the firm hired to take on the project. The cost range should not exceed the requested amount of \$50,000.

Thank you for your continued support of the Norman Arts Council and the Arts Community. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Kind regards,
Leslie Nottingham
Norman Arts Council Executive Director
MAINSITE
122 E. Main St
Norman, OK 73069